From:Planning

Sent:22 Mar 2021 02:49:27
To:lgriffin@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK,

Subject:FW: Invalid Planning Application 2021/0493
Attachments:IMG 20210320 102944.jpg,

Lisa
Hello, for you.

regards

Graham Roe

Business Support Officer: Technical

t 01508533827 e groe@s-norfolk.gov.uk

From: DUNCAN WALLACE
Sent: 20 March 2021 10:41

To: Planning <Planning@S-NORFOLK.GOV.UK>
Subject: Re: Invalid Planning Application 2021/0493
Hello Lisa,

Tree 2 will only be reduced in height. Not a crown reduction.

We have decided that instead of planting lime trees we will plant 2 plum trees, an apple tree and a pear tree. Please see revised
plan attached.

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. | look forward to hearing from you.
Kind regards,

Duncan Wallace

On Tue, 16 Mar 2021, 10:34 , <planning@s-norfolk.gov.uk> wrote:

Please see attached document



